

Schooner Regional Development Corporation

P. O. Box 580 Marystown, NL A0E 2M0 Tel: (709) 279-4641 / 1-888-279-4646 Fax: (709) 279-4880



May 17, 2007

Mr. Jerry Pike, Chair Grande Meadows Golf Course Association Inc. P.O. Box 80 Frenchman's Cove, NL A0E 1R0

RE: Letter of Support for Extension to the Grande Meadows Golf Course

Dear Jerry

The Schooner Regional Development Corporation congratulates your association on the initiative to expand the existing 9-hole **Grande Meadows Golf Course** to (18) holes.

The SRDC would like to extend its support for this initiative as it enhances the regional infrastructure and encourages growth and development in the region the Grand Meadows Golf Course has also been identified as one of the main attraction on the Burin Peninsula.

The SRDC wishes the Grande Meadows Golf Course Association Inc. success in its endeavors and we look forward to continuing a positive relationship with you. If you require further assistance or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Duane Bourgeois

Chairperson